
BURGETTSTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
100 Bavington Road, Burgettstown, PA 15021-2730

724-947-8136 ext. 318   mfiglioli@burgettstown.k12.pa.us

April 14, 2021

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

The Burgettstown Area School District will administer the PSSA exams from April 26-May 7. All students are

required to participate. Parent(s)/guardian(s) can review the tests if they believe there is a conflict with their

religious beliefs. If you wish to review a PSSA exam, the following protocol must be followed:

1. Contact Mandi Figlioli, District Assessment Coordinator, to schedule an appointment to review the

specified exam in a secure environment.

2. Sign a confidentiality agreement prior to reviewing the exam.

3. Write a letter to the Superintendent requesting exemption from assessment(s).  It must be submitted

prior to the beginning of the exam.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this important event.

Educationally yours,

Mandi S. Figlioli
Mrs. Mandi S. Figlioli

Assistant to the Superintendent


